
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ADVISORY ON MYANMAR’S SITUATION 
 
 
February 01, 2021 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
As of date of Advisory, Myanmar’s military has announced that it has taken control of the country, and a one-year 
state of emergency has been declared. There has been a progressive outage in the telecommunication network, 
and it is uncertain if there will be a full communication outage eventually.  
 
APLL Myanmar staff are accounted for and have been working from home. Currently, the local port, CFS, and 
office are operating as normal. 
 
We are monitoring this evolving situation closely and will continue to provide updates.   
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL 
Logistics office. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
APL Logistics 
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